
 

 

Date: May 29, 2025 
 

To:  Planning and Zoning Commission Members 
 

From: Patrick R. Zenner, Development Services Manager 
 

Re:  Withdrawal – Case # 158-2025 

 
Attached please find a WITHDRAWAL letter relating to Case # 158-2025.  The applicant has chosen to no 
longer pursue revisions to the PD Plan relating to 5000 Artemis Drive.  
 

 
 


